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I am writing in support of this SB 685. While methane gas usage is expanding across 

our state, the threat of unregulated use of 'hydrogen mix' fuels puts all of us at risk. 

This bill promotes the public’s right to know about hydrogen blending plans prior to its 

use. We all deserve to know what is being piped into homes and the potential risks of 

doing so. Hydrogen is known to be more explosive and ignites more easily than 

methane. Blending hydrogen into methane increases risks of explosion and pipeline 

leaks. This bill requires safety precautions and regulations as part of project approval. 

Please, for the safety of our citizens and our communities, pass this bill. 


